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39. Mr T Rawula (EFF) to ask the Minister of Finance:  

Whether the Public Affairs Research Institute has had any working relationship with the (a) 

National Treasury and/or (b) SA Revenue Service since 1 January 2010; if so, what are the 

relevant details?  

NW44E 

REPLY: 

(a) No 

(b) SA Revenue Service contracted the services of the Public Affairs Research Institute in 2011. 

This followed a request for quotation, RFQ 39/2010 for purposes of conducting a SARS 

Corruption Study on a national basis. This was awarded on the 02 February 2011 to the 

value of R799,755.00. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


